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CITY OF HAMILTON 

 

NOTICE OF M O T I O N 
 
 

 Public Works Committee 
 DATE:  September 8, 2016 

 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR S. MERULLA ....…..…………..………………...  
 
 
 
POKÉMON GO LOCATIONS IN HAMILTON MUNICIPAL CEMETERIES 
 
 
WHEREAS, Pokémon Go has become a global gaming phenomenon and 
is one of the most used mobile apps of 2016; and, 
 
WHEREAS, some Hamilton Municipal Cemeteries are being used as 
Pokémon Go locations, causing game users to congregate at the 
cemeteries, which is disrespectful to the deceased and families of the 
deceased, 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That Parks and Cemeteries staff be directed to contact Niantic Corporation 
(the developers of the Pokémon Go app) and request immediate removal 
of Hamilton Municipal Cemeteries as Pokémon Go locations. 
 
 


